
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

Senator Nozzolio Honors South Seneca Elementary Fifth Grade

Swing Chorus

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  March 2, 2011

Albany- Senator Nozzolio congratulated the South Seneca Elementary

School Fifth Grade Swing Chorus for being invited to perform at the State

Capitol as part of the New York State School Music Association’s Music In

Our Schools Month. The chorus members, who were joined in Albany by

parents and Chorus Director Diane Dersch, greeted Senator Nozzolio with an

impromptu performance of “God Bless America”. Senator Nozzolio presented

the South Seneca students with a special legislative resolution commending



them for their hard work and musical talent. 


